
 

Students win trip to Washington, D.C. 
 

The Columbus Electric Board of Trustees and staff are 

proud   to announce that two high school seniors from 

Deming and Animas will be traveling to Washington, 

D.C. in June for one week to attend the NRECA Youth 

Tour sponsored by CEC. 

Nearly 1,500 students from rural areas and small towns 

across America participate in the Youth Tour Program. 

Columbus Electric is proud to join over 38 states in 

sponsoring two students to the Youth Tour for the year 

2018. The Youth Tour is organized around a central 

purpose: giving the future leaders in co-op communities 

a front-row seat to American government. These 

students will also experience history up close. They will 

meet the U.S. Representatives and Senators; explore 

museums, memorials and monuments with other 

students from Cooperatives around the Nation. 

Adylene Lopez, a senior at Deming High School and 

Brenda Elias, a senior from Animas High have been 

selected to attend the one week, all-expense paid trip to 

Washington, D.C.  

Students whose parents or guardians are active 

members of Columbus Electric were given the 

opportunity to apply for the trip by submitting a 

complete application as well as meeting all the 

requirements to be eligible for the trip. All applicants 

were judged blindly and chosen based off the highest 

scores on the students essay topic:”Who is your 

Favorite United States President and Why?” and, 

“What characteristics or qualities do you consider most 

important in a leader?” 

We are excited about the opportunity being given to 

Adylene and Brenda and hope that they will return with 

great experiences that will guide them in their journey 

through life.   
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Operation Round Up 

Operation Round Up is just what the 
name implies. Each participating 
member allows Columbus Electric to 
automatically round up their electric bill 
to the next highest dollar amount. You 
may also choose to designate a specific 
amount that you would like to 
contribute each month. The additional 
change goes into the Scholarship Fund 
to offer financial assistance to our 
Cooperative family members as they 
seek to further their education after high 
school. All donations are tax deductible, 
and your January billing statement will 
include the total funds contributed each 
year. Participation in the Operation 
Round Up program is strictly voluntary. 
You may sign up for Operation 
Round Up simply by: 
• Calling our office, by indicating on 

your next payment stub that you 
would like to participate, or 
dropping us an email 
at Billing@col-coop.com. 

• You may also sign up by filling out 
and mailing the Operation Round Up 
Sign Up Form found at 
www.columbusco-op.org 
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Scholarship Applications Now 
Available 

Applications for Columbus Electric 

Cooperative’s Education Foundation 

Scholarships are now available. 

Applications and scholarship 

requirements are available at the 

CEC office, High School counselors 

or, applications can be downloaded 

from the co-op’s website at 

www.columbusco-op.org. 

The deadline to return scholarship 

applications is  Thursday, March 1, 

2018. 

For more information please contact 

Malarie Villegas at 1-800-950-2667 
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